
State of Florida 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE : 

June 19, 2017 

Public Service Commission 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER • 2540$11 MARD O AK B OULEVARD 

TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-0-R-A-N-D-U-M-

Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Wesley Taylor, Attorney, Office of the General Counsel wvr-
Timeline Waiver Extension - 'Doc.\[ e_:\-~ \l::O~L\:~ 

This memo and attached e-mai l correspondence with Gerald Buhr, counsel for Deer Creek RV 
Golf & County Club, Inc., serves as confirmation of the extension of the waiver of the 90-day 
statutory deadline for granting/denying an application for an original certificate until October 1, 
2017. 
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FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK



• 

Wesley Taylor 

From: 
Sent: 

Gerald T. Buhr <gerald@geraldtbuhr.com> 
Monday, June 19, 2017 11:53 AM 

To: Wesley Taylor 
Subject: RE: Deer Creek Updates 

Wesley- As discussed by phone my previous email or this email is proof our client's approval to extend until October 151
• 

Thanks 

Jerry 

GERALD T. BUHR, P.A. • PREEMINENT 
·-·-···----­""--~ ··•1··-·· 

Certified by the Florida Bar as a City, County and Local Government specialist since 2003 

City Attorney for: Zolfo Springs,* Bowling Green, San Antonio 
* ~017- Twenty-Five Years as City Attorney for Zolfo Springs, Florida 

of Counsel to: 
Saxon Gilmore & Carraway, P.A. 
Phone(863)508-7055; Fax(863)508-7066 
Public Records- Legal Notice Regarding E-Mail : Under Florida Law, email and email addresses sent to this firm regarding 
matters related to government clients are public records. If you do not want your email or email address released in 
response to a public-records request, do not send electronic email to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone. 
Tax Advice Disclosure: To ensure compliance with requirements imposed by the IRS under Circular 230, we inform you 
that any U.S. federal tax advice contained in this communication (including any attachments), unless otherwise 
specifically stated, was not intended or written to be used, and cannot be used, for the purpose of (1) avoiding penalties 
under the Internal Revenue Code or (2) promoting, marketing or recommending to another party any matters addressed 
herein. 

From: Wesley Taylor [mailto:wtaylor@psc.state.fl.us] 
Sent: Friday, June 16, 2017 4:49PM 
To: Gerald T. Buhr <gerald@geraldtbuhr.com> 
Subject: RE: Deer Creek Updates 

Hey Jerry, 

Do you want to file a letter with clerk for the extension as in the past, or shall we just use this e-mail as the extension? 

Wesley 

From: Wesley Taylor 
Sent: Thursday, June 15, 2017 4:02 PM 
To: 'Gerald T. Buhr' 
Subject: RE: Deer Creek Updates 
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